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Dear Member 
  
Following contact by some Members seeking clarification, all Members are advised that Professional 
Standard 300 (Valuations of General Insurance Claims) issued in February 2010 applies to valuations where 
the balance date is after 23 February 2010.     
  
Click here to access the new Professional Standard 300 
Click here to access the Explanatory Memorandum 

  
You are receiving this email because you are a Member of the Institute and have nominated general insurance as your primary or 
secondary area of practice. 
  
  
Jefferson Gibbs                                                          Clive Aaron 
Convenor                                                                    Convenor 
General Insurance Practice Committee                          Professional Standards Committee 
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